## **Bushes Primary School**



1st November 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

I am pleased to tell you that we are going to be introducing a new house system in the school. At the start each child will be allocated a house colour a bit like our sports day. There will be 4 houses in total and the children will earn tokens for their house in a variety of ways. These tokens will then be totalled at the end of each term and the winning house will receive a reward.

We would like to be inventive with naming the houses and are looking for your help. We shall start with choosing a theme for the house names and from this generate 4 titles, one for each house.

Can we please ask you to discuss what a good theme would be with your child/children and send any ideas you have into school. From the list we will choose 4 themes for the children to vote on. Once the theme is decided we will generate 4 accompanying titles for the houses.

Just to get you started the themes could be famous Scottish inventors/artists etc etc

We look forward to reading your creative suggestions.

Many thanks, Kind regards,

Lynn Paterson Principal Teacher

Please complete tear off slip below and send back to school by Thursday the 7 <sup>th</sup> November.
Please feel free to suggest more than one.
House themes: